



Next Meeting:

Jan 6, 2017 7pm Library Center Campbell Avenue

Next Event:

Chili Fly January 1, 2017

Club Field 10:00 a.m.

Check us out on

Facebook!

Springfield RC Club

Share in the hobby!



Newsletter Editor:
Dennis J Mood

Christmas Party

This year, the club returned to the earlier days more homey atmosphere by having the Christmas party at the 425 building downtown on Walnut Street. It is a simple place but private and roomy (I'd recommend it for any type of large gathering) which lent itself to a very intimate seating arrangement.

There was a nicely ornamented Christmas tree shining brightly along with other modest but uplifting decorations.

The food was well prepared, tasty, and plentiful. Adding to the meal was a bounty of desert items provided by the members. And at the end of the night, we were offered "to go" boxes of leftovers if we wished. Now who could want more than that?

After the meal, we had a raffle of prizes, some good conversation and plenty of Christmas cheer.

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank these local and very generous businesses for contributing the gift certificates for our raffle:

Moe's Restaurant, Newk's, CiCi's Pizza, Sleeth Hobbies, El Sombrero Mexican Restaurant, Olive Garden, Culvers, Dublin's Pass, D'Arpinos' Italian Café, Darrell Wilson, Cold Stone Creamery, Colton's Steak House and Yarbrough Equipment.

Even if you DIDN'T win a certificate from one of these establishments, please make an effort to frequent them as they are fine places of business and deserve our patronage.

Thank you. You made our club raffle one to remember.



David Sleeth – Owner

1912 E Sunshine, Springfield, MO 65804
(417) 883-1118 - (800) 730 - 3138

For more information - Officers, Board Members and contacts see the website



SPRINGFIELD R/C FLYING CLUB *395







Intimate seating arrangements













Calling Out The Winning Raffle Numbers

Serving Up The Christmas Treats

... and we all had a very good time

Don't forget the Chili Fly on New Years Day, January 1st. With the exception of rain, we will be ringing in the new year with some cold weather flying. Bring your favorite chili recipe to the club field and share it with your fellow flyers. In the past years our members have brought hot apple cider, dip, chips, crackers, donuts, and other assorted snack items. So, don't miss out, bundle up for the cold and come out and fly. And may you all have a merry and bright Christmas with the gathering of family and friends.